
September 29, 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

     The Genesee County Health Department revised the policy on quarantining close 
contacts of symptomatic students/staff pending results. 

Here are the updates: 

 They have included the new mask requirement for K-5 (required at all times 
except during meals) effective October 5. This is a result of Executive Order 
185.   

 Household members, classmates, and teachers who are close contacts of an 
isolated symptomatic staff/student with pending test results may continue to 
attend school and should monitor for symptoms.  

 Students can attend school while their sibling is awaiting test results UNLESS the 
sibling awaiting test results had close contact with a known positive case. 

Decision Tree:  Student Decision Tree 9.29.pdf  

  

Have a great night! 

Mrs. Theresa Purcell 

Principal 

Holy Family Catholic School 
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